SLO Duplicate Club Annual Meeting
September 24, 2010 Minutes

The meeting was called to order by President, Bill Ringbom at
12:30 PM ‘

There have been two major expenditures for the club this year.
Five new card tables were purchased, our club paid for three and
the Senior Center paid for two. A Bridgemate Scoring System was
purchased for the club and should be operational by next week.

Mary Neal reported that the bank balance is $2,563.70 after the
above purchases. This should allow us to fund a nice Christmas
party and remain financially sound through the end of the year.

Bill announced that there are three Board positions available for
the coming year and a slate of four candidates.

The candidates are Gene Edgerton, Dolores Soll, Sonia Arsene and
Gina Kirk. Gina withdrew her name from the slate. There were no
nominations from the floor. F loyd Redman moved that the slate be
accepted as presented, seconded by Gina Kirk, motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 12:35 PM.

Respectively submitted, Jean Wilson



